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Re: Llantrisant Road Scheme - 5278 Works
Dear Resident,

We wish to inform you that we are currently carrying out resurfacing works to
Heol Isaf /Llantrisant Road junction. Works will be undertaken on the
weekends of 37/4™ and 10"/11™ October and some nightshifts during week
commencing 5" October. Nightshift works will be carried out between the
hours of 1900 to 0500. Temporary traffic lights will be in place during these
works.

These works will include surface planing/laying activities and plant movements
which may cause some noise disruption.

Should vou have any questions or concerns in relation to our works, please
contact the scheme’s Public Liaison Officer, Georgie Davies. Georgie can be
contacted between the hours of 0830 and 1730 Monday to Friday via
telephone on *03300 412 183. If you are calling outside these hours, or if
Georgie is unable to answer, please leave a message. Alternatively, you can
email Georgie at georgie.davies@alungriffiths.co.uk .

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience and
cooperation’during these essential works.

Yours faithfully,

Alun Griffiths (Contractors) Ltd

*Calls to this number are charged at national call rates and included in inclusive minute plans from
landlines and mobiles
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